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No. 32 
WRITTEN QUESTION 

 
Ms Uibo to the Treasurer:  

Darwin Port 
 

Recently, you publicly stated that the Northern Territory Government has 
concerns surrounding the financial status of the Darwin Port leased to 
Landbridge and that you would be “reviewing our rights” in relation to the lease”.  
 

1. When will this review be complete? 

2. Will you publicly release your review? 

3. When will a final decision be made on the Darwin Port’s future? 

4. Will you rule out selling any part of the Northern Territory's equity stake 

in the Darwin Port? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


